
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Unfortunately, due to sta昀케ng issues with ‘The Pantry’, they are unable to o昀昀er the full menu 
tomorrow, Thursday 21st September. If your child is in receipt of free school meals they will be 
provided with a  lunch in accordance with any allergens and in line with their meal choices. If you 
had ordered your child a school dinner tomorrow, and they are not in receipt of free school meals, 
please provide your child with a packed lunch. We will reimburse you the full cost of the meal that 
you ordered through your parent pay account.  
We are very disappointed to share this news with you and apologise for any inconvenience this may 
cause. We will ensure we update you tomorrow regarding the rest of the week.  
Many thanks,  
 
Two Mile Ash School  
 


